
Our college has scored B+ with 2.55 point in NAAC assessment. From 

C++ in 2007 we have elevated our rank to B+. It's a great achievement 

on our part. It is the result of great team effort of all stakeholders. On 

behalf of our college I am expressing heartfelt gratitude to my 

colleagues, GB members, students, students' union, alumni, parents and 

all support staff. 

 

  
 


